
Welcome, Marty, 
Monica, Mark and 
Marisol!! We’re so 
happy you all flew 
in to see us!

And also, I hear 
you all have 
great news!

We’re happy to be here! The weather was a 
little harsh on our wings, but we made it!

Now, so tell 
me…,
where did
you all
grow up?

Well, we’re actually from 
up north. We all grew up 
in Chicago.

Super chilly up 
there sometimes!

Marisol: 

Mark: 

Yes!
Definitely! 

We do, we have a new
addition to our group called...

Right now, they are growing in 
their stage, but soon they’ll be 
ready to spread their wings!

That is absolutely 
fantastic! Well it was 
so great meeting with 
you all! We cannot 
wait to see you on the 
road on your tour 
north next spring!

Marisol: 

Marty: 

Monica: 

The End



Ugh, hands down milkweed!
At least when I was a little piller…

Marty: 

Thank you for 
visiting us! 

So for a fun 
question, 
what are your 
favorite 

snacks?

Yeah! It was definitely 
time to make a trip down 
here to México! We have 
to come down here at 
least once a year to visit!

Well, even though the road is 
fun, sometimes we don’t have a 

lot of housing.

Mark: 
Monica: 

We all really have a 
sweet tooth. We love 
munching on nectar 
when we’re on tour! 
Can’t get enough of it!

Marisol: 

Great, I also have a sweet 
tooth as well! Nothing like 
refreshing nectar…

Now, on a more serious 
note, how is life touring, 
and what are some of the 

challenges?

Marty: 

There’s always a lot of construction, and sometimes our 
homes get torn down, so we have to keep flying to find 
new ones, but many of our friends get left behind.

I’m so sorry to hear that. I’m 
glad that you all were able to 
make it here safely. I know that 
you all have a few rival bands 
such as “The Birds of Prey” and 
“Spiders in the Web” as well, so 
it’s great that you guys have 
come out on top!


